
Mayor’s Report  

May 2, 2022 Assembly Meeting 
 

 
1.  Seeking Letters of Interest: The Petersburg Borough is accepting letters of 
interest from citizens who wish to serve the community by filling one of the vacant 

seats on the following Borough Boards/Commissions until the October 2022 
Municipal Election: 

 
Planning Commission – two vacant seats 
Parks & Recreation Advisory Board – two vacant seats  

 
 

2.  Seeking Letters of Interest for a short term, Early Childhood 
Education Task Force: 
 Residents from the following groups are needed: 

 Childcare Educators 
 Petersburg Borough 

 Petersburg School District 
 Petersburg Medical Center 
 Petersburg Economic Development Council 

 Chamber of Commerce 
 SHARE Coalition 

 Petersburg Borough Assembly 
 Retail Employees 

 Public at Large 
 
The Assembly shall appoint up to 15 members to this task force at the May 16, 2022 

Assembly meeting. 
 

Letters of interest should be submitted to Clerk Thompson at the Borough offices 
located at 12 S. Nordic Drive; by sending to PO Box 329, Petersburg, AK 99833; 
or by emailing to dthompson@petersburgak.gov.  

 

3.  Farewell to the Anacapa:  After homeporting in Petersburg for over 32 years, 

the Anacapa has been relocated to Port Angeles, Washington.  With sincere 
appreciation for all the Anacapa and her crew have done for Petersburg and our 
neighbors over the years, we wish them fair winds, clear skies and following seas in 

their new adventures. 
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